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ACKNOWLEDGMENT FAX SHEET OF RECEIPT OF DEFECT
INFORMATION REPORT SUBMITTED UNDER 49 CFR PART 573

Asgigned Recall No. 04V-481 by the
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

Part 573 Report Date: October 05, 2004 Date Faxed: October 14, 2004
MANUFACTURER: DalmlerChrysler Corporation

MANUFACTURER CONTACT:  Stephsn Speth, Director, Vehicle Compliance
& Safety Affairs

FAX: 248-5376-7321

SUBJECT: 115 DaimlerChrysler 2005 PT Craiser vehickes equipped with 4-wheel
antilack braking gystem {ABS), 2.4L. high output turbocharged engine, and 5-speed
mannal transaxle, may exhibit inadequate clearance between the left front brake tube
and the transaxle honsing. Contact between the brake tube and the transaxle honsing
over an extended period of time may eventually lead to perforation of the brake tube,
which could lead to a Joss of braking force in the left front/right rear circuit of vehicle.
DaimlerChrysier Recall No. D43,

This is an acknowledgment for this recall. A formal acknowledgment letter will be written
only if we have additional comments or concerns,

As stated in Part 573.6, submission of the first of six consecutive quartsrly status reports is
required within one month after the close of the calendar querter In which naotlification to
purchasers occurs. As stated in your report, the recall ie expected to begin during October
2004, Thetefore, the first quarterly report will be due by January 30, 2005.

If you have any questions, please call:

Patricia Wallace, Safety Defects Analyst on (202) 366-5232 or
George Person, Chief on (202) 366-5210
or Fax at {202) 366-7882

ot &-mail at Patricia. Wallace{@nhisa.dot.gov
Recall Management Divigion



